
Florida Department of Environmental Protection  

Division of Recreation and Parks 

T.H. Stone Memorial St. Joseph Peninsula State Park 

Public Meeting 

This Meeting Is Open to the Public 

 
Date and Time: Tuesday, January 15, 2019, 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. (ET) 
 
Meeting Location: Gulf Coast State College 
 Gulf/Franklin Campus, Building A 
 3800 Garrison Avenue 
 Port St. Joe, Florida 32456 

AGENDA 

5:30 – 6:00 p.m.  Welcome and Overview of Park Conditions and Preliminary 
Recovery Efforts Post-Hurricane 

 
6:00 - 7:30 p.m.  Public Comments and Recommendations 

 
7:30 p.m.  Adjournment 
 
Oral and written comments will be taken at this public meeting. Participants and any 
other interested parties will also be able to submit additional written comments to the 
Division of Recreation and Parks, Office of Park Planning at 
FLStateParkPlanning@floridadep.gov. For optimal consideration, please submit written 
comments by February 1, 2019. 
 
Each speaker will be given three minutes to state general recommendations or 
comments regarding recovery planning efforts for T.H. Stone Memorial St. Joseph 
Peninsula State Park. 
 
Please note that the intent of this meeting is to hear public interests and concerns. All 
comments are welcome and will be taken under advisement. No decisions will be 
rendered at this meeting. 
 
Please contact Daniel Alsentzer in the Office of Park Planning for any questions 
pertaining to recovery planning efforts for the park: (850) 245-3073 or 
daniel.alsentzer@floridadep.gov. 
 
If you are interested in learning more about public meetings for Florida’s environment 
and public lands, please sign up to receive emails from the Department of 
Environmental Protection at https://floridadep.gov/ (click on “Sign Up” at the bottom of 
the web page). 
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